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		Princeton Public Library
COVID-19 UPDATE






		What you need to know






			









		As a public institution that attracts more than 2,000 visitors daily, Princeton Public Library is keenly aware of its responsibility to ensure the safety of our customers. We have followed with concern the spread of the COVID-19 virus and our staff has been working to develop responses to the various challenges presented by the virus. In this period of uncertainty and ever-changing developments, we urge you to visit our website for updates.






			









				




	What We’re Doing

We are working with the Princeton Municipal Health Office and with the state Department of Health to keep abreast of the latest developments regarding COVID-19. Our responses will be informed by their professional recommendations and by the actions of community partners.

If you are sick, do not come to the library. We recommend that all visitors educate themselves about the risks of the virus and follow all guidelines of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the World Health Organization before visiting the library. 

We have rearranged seating and computers wherever possible to institute the CDC standard of social distancing in public spaces. While in the library, we recommend people keep at least six feet apart from one another and avoid close contact including handshakes and hugging.

Library staff members have been instructed to stay home if they are sick.

We are investigating ways to continue providing limited library services in the event we are forced to close our physical space. Digital services, including streaming movies, e-books and audiobooks and homework help through Brainfuse, will continue to be available during a potential closure.

Since part of our mission is to keep a civically engaged community informed, staff members are ready to help the public assess the veracity of information being shared online about the virus. We continue to rely on information provided by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and recommend that members of the public use the CDC website as their primary source of information. 



			




	All library programs, outreach and meetings have been canceled through April 5, at which time we will reassess. 

As of now, the library building remains open. Study and meeting rooms will remain closed until further notice.

Your Questions Answered

The library building is cleaned each day at closing. This cleaning includes a wiping down with a cleaning solution of hard surfaces contacted by our customers.

Our materials are usually not cleaned when they are returned to the library or after they are used in the building unless they show visible signs of damage, such as a stain. We do not have sufficient resources to safely and efficiently clean the thousands of items returned every day.

The library is open 62 hours per week and more than 350 days a year. Recognizing the central role of the library in the community, it is always our intention to remain open as many hours as we can safely be of service. That said, we are planning for sudden and unexpected closures that are in the best interest of the health of the community.

Additional resources

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

New Jersey Department of Health

Princeton Health Department
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